
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 April 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank You 
 
It has been a very busy week here at Weald with the visit from the Inspectorate.  Thank you 
to everyone who took the time to engage with the parent survey and send in positive messages 
to the school.  As always, we appreciate your support.  We are not permitted to share the 
outcome of the review until it is published by Ofsted. 
 
Young Minds 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have entered into a year and a term long partnership with 
Young Minds to assess, review and develop the services we offer to students in relation to 
their mental health and wellbeing.  As part of this work they will be engaging with you as 
parents and carers, students and staff to understand the support and provision in place, and 
the ways in which we can grow and develop this.  This is a very exciting partnership which we 
know will have a long-term positive impact for all members of our community.  Watch this 
space, more news to follow! 
 
Bank Holiday 
 
Finally, don’t forget Monday is a bank holiday, school will re-open on Tuesday, do enjoy the 
long weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher  
 
 


